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In Memoriam -Brother Keith D’Souza 

 

Brother Keith D’Souza 

It is with a heavy heart that the Union must inform the 
Membership of the passing of Brother Keith D’Souza, an IAMAW Shop Steward 
and fellow YYZ Screening Officer. Keith passed away on October 10th, 2019. He 
will be greatly missed by those he left behind. 

A Funeral mass will be held on Saturday October 12.  Details are as follows: 

Location: Christ the King Church, 
3495 Confederation parkway, Mississauga, Ontario  

Time: 09:30 

Burial: Assumption Catholic Cemetery  
6933 Tomken Rd,  Mississauga Ontario 

The family has asked in lieu of flowers to be please donate to the following Go 
Fund Me account for our dear Brother: 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-our-dear-friend-keith-
d039souza?utm_source=whatsApp&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=p_cp+
share-
sheet&fbclid=IwAR0p75B6BUvMEXOlIfGIdmiAIqWSbxQfS140u5zVK60NaO7sp
H3Y2kIwJDc 

Members are welcome to come to the Terminal 1 Union Office to sign a shirt that 
will be placed with our dear brother. 

In Solemn Solidarity, 

Caterina Barone 
Recording Secretary 


